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Wilson Center Digital Archive Translation - English

[...]

To Comrade Deputy Foreign Minister Nicolae Ghenea,

The permanent deputy representative of Lebanon to Geneva told comrade Valeriu
Tudor that, despite all commentaries published by the media, Henry Kissinger did not
have a meeting with the Palestine Liberation Organization in Lebanon.

It seems however that there was a meeting with a PLO representative in Damascus.

Constantin Ene


